
Year 3 

It has been wonderful to connect with all of the children in Year 3 on Class Dojo. We 

have been really proud with how resilient and mature all of the children have been 

with the current changes. These are unusual times, but yet you have still completed 

work to the best of your ability. It has been lovely to see the children engaged in the 

activities set, and even challenging themselves further! We have enjoyed seeing 

your hard work; we have also been thrilled to see some other examples of what you 

have been keeping yourselves busy with. 

In maths, we have had children measuring and using scales in baking. We have also 

had children really challenging themselves to solve some very tricky maths problems 

based on the four rules of number. Here are some examples of the maths, and the 

challenges, completed so far: 

 

 

 

As well as completing Maths and English work, the children have also been 

engaging with the wider curriculum. We have had children creating miniature 

gardens, as well as practicing their sketching skills outside in the garden.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



We have seen some fantastic examples of History work recently including some 

brilliant examples of Stone Age History posters which have been completed during 

Home Learning. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


